
Minutes of Planning Commission meeting held on August 10,2016 

Members present: Stewart Beattie, David Farnum, Paul Myers, Peter Berman, Bob Stelz 

Members absent: Peter Robertson, Lucas Hughes 

Also present: Gordon and Aimee Searles, Jeremy Brodny 

Chairman Stewart Beattie called the meeting to order at 7:05 P.M. 

The minutes of the July meeting were unanimously approved on motion of Paul Myers seconded by 

David Farnum. 

The application of Gordon and Aimee Searles requesting a boundary line adjustment was presented the 

applicants and Jeremy Brodny. After discussion they determined to withdraw the application and follow 

a different path. 

The Commission then discussed the status of the application for Village Center designation.   The State 

board suggested the size of the Village Center be reduced. The ZA consulted with BCRC 

and they suggested that there might be disadvantages to reducing the size. BCRC 

requested time to investigate. The commission on motion of Paul Myers seconded by 

Peter Berman unanimously voted to table the matter. 

The ZA reported that he had issued permit 2183 to Karin Karol for an addition to their garage. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 P.M.  

 


